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Thursday 12​th​ December 2019 
  

  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
  
On the afternoon of ​Thursday 19​th December​, we will be celebrating Christmas with our annual               
KS2 parties!  
  
  
Deer Class will have their party games and dancing in class​, followed by party food and drinks.                 
Your child is welcome to bring in clothes to change into for the afternoon, and this year we are                   
hoping that each child could bring in some food which will be shared buffet style. ​No nuts please!                  
We will provide water and squash. We will send home an empty paper plate for you to fill. 
  
If your child has specific dietary needs, we would ask that you provide a paper plate of food which                   
they can enjoy themselves.  
  
Thank you for your support – this is a date in the calendar the children really enjoy! 
  
  
Kind regards, 
  

 Mr Gunning 
Deputy Headteacher  

 

 
 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 
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